Chief’s Report March 2023
-CWPP-We received comments back which required us to go back to the Water District for more information.  The water district needed to go back to their master plan consultants to create the appendix, which was just received today.  I reviewed the amendments today and we should have a completed product in the next few days.  Once we receive it, Dee will make color copies for the Board to review prior to approval.
-Remodel-Dee is looking at furniture for the office spaces, but needs a budget to work with.
-Mike, Amy and I are working on a recruitment push both in Indian Hills and in surrounding communities.  Mike ran the numbers and we realistically need to look down the hill if we want more members.  We’re actually doing great for community participation relative to national statistics.
-We applied for and were approved for our CLIA waiver.  The invoice for $180 will come next week.
-We renewed our FCC license.
-Bob is on a three month leave of absence.

Calls for March:
3 Medicals
4 MVAs
1 False Alarms
1 Outside Fire
9 total for March, 39 calls year to date.
